
Thank you for your comment, FRANK DELMUE.

The comment tracking number that has been assigned to your comment is SolarM60202.

Comment Date: September 13, 2009   19:18:41PM  
Solar Energy Development PEIS
Comment ID: SolarM60202

First Name: FRANK
Middle Initial: J
Last Name: DELMUE
Organization: LAZY D LIVESTOCK
Address: HC 74 BOX 400
Address 2: 
Address 3: 
City: PIOCHE
State: NV
Zip: 89043
Country: USA
Email: rdelmuedryvalley@lcturbonet.com
Privacy Preference: Don't withhold name or address from public record
Attachment: Dry Lake Solar Project for Frank.rtf

Comment Submitted:



 
 
 
 
 
September 9, 2009 
 
 
 
 
Bureau of Land Management 
Caliente Field Office 1400 Front Street 
Caliente,  Nevada 89008 
 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
I'm very concerned to hear about solar studies planned for Dry Lake. For so many years, in fact 
all my life, we have had strict oversight of this grazing area. From an environmental viewpoint, it 
is a very beautifuf valley and the white sage is abundant, yet delicate and an ideal winter feed for 
cattle; as if it were made to order. Without a doubt there is a great deal of open land in the West 
and with  it goes a lifestlyle renowned and envied by much of the world. To see this changed into 
a commercial project for energy in an industry that is just being born is truly disturbing. In this age 
of rapidly changing technologies, it is hard to imagine this commercial project will last long; 
however, the damage to the pants and wildlife as well as the livestock interests in the area will 
forever be affected. 
 
 With so much open country in the western United States surely there are areas that will not 
destroy small businesses which play such a vital role in the entire economy. It seems that, in this 
time of high unemployment, this too should be a consideration.  
 
 
 
 
Respectfully yours,  
 
 
Frank Delmue 
HC 74 Box 415 
Pioche, Nevada 89043 


